
Autumn Term 2024 Newsletter     

A warm welcome to all new children and their families! And of course, a very warm  

Welcome back to children who have been on Summer break!  

September 2024      

Wednesday 4th          WELCOME BACK TO ALL CHILDREN 

Monday 9th    New Children start nursery!   

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th     HARVEST COLLECTION – see below 

Monday 30th  All children to bring in a shoe box for Arts & Crafts  

October 2024      

Thursday 10th  World Mental Health Day – Own clothes  

Friday 25th    Halloween Party – Children welcome to dress up! 
   

Mon 28th – Fri 1st Nov Half Term Break for all children    

November 2024      

Mon 4th  Inset Day – Nursery Closed 

Friday 15th     Children In Need – PJ Day!  

December 2024      

Thursday 12th  Christmas Jumper Day - £1.00 donation  

 
Last Day of Term:  

 
Friday 13th December 

Christmas Party Day – Own clothes may be worn.    
Drop off time: 08:00 
Pick up: 11.00 
 
This is the last Day for all Children before Christmas! 

    



On another note:      

Labelling Items: Please can you ensure your child’s jumpers/coats/hats/scarfs are labelled 

clearly.     

Harvest Collection: From the week beginning Monday 23rd September, we will be collecting 

for the Harvest Festival at nursery. We welcome all children to donate a tin or dried non-

perishable items to our collection. On Friday 27th September, preschool children will be 

taking them to the church. The top 5 items needed are:  

 Long Life Milk 

 Tinned meat and fish 

 Tinned Soup  

 Tinned fruit and Veg 

 Jams and Spreads  

 Rice puddings and custard  

Parking: Please park your car in front of the church and walk round to the nursery. Only staff 

are able to park at the back of the church. This is for the safety of all children and families. 

Spare Clothes: Please make sure your Child has a bag of spare clothes on their peg at nursery. 

Otherwise, we will have to phone you to collect your Child early should they need changing.    

Water Bottles: All Children MUST have their own water bottles clearly labelled for nursery 

and their own lunch bag for snacks and lunch. Please put your child’s name on these items!    

Winter Weather: Please ensure your Child has a warm coat for nursery as we like to go out in 

all weathers. If you have any problems managing this or need support, please speak to 

Nadine or Joanna. We will be most happy to provide your Child with warm clothing. Our 

team will always make every effort to travel in, however there are times when it is unsafe for 

staff and children. You will receive a text message by 7am if the nursery will not be opening.     

Christmas Party: The last day for all Children is Friday 13th December 2024. The children are 

welcome from 8am in their own clothes, to enjoy a festive party. There will be games, party 

food provided by the nursery and a special visit from Santa! Parents are welcome back from 

11am to collect their children. The nursery will close for Christmas break and reopen on 

Monday 6th January 2025.  

Monthly Nursery fees: Please ensure you pay your nursery fees on time. Fees are due on the 

1st of each month.  

    

Best wishes 

Nadine, Joanna, April, Dipal and Amelia 


